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18th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to invite your child on the following trip: 

Trip title: Manchester Art Gallery and The Whitworth Art Gallery 

Date:  Wednesday 30th November 2024 

Description: Year 10 Art and Graphics trip to the Manchester Art Gallery and The Whitworth Art Gallery. 
This is an excellent opportunity for students to see a range of historical and contemporary artists. Art and Design 
students will be producing drawings from the artwork. Graphics students will be making some studies of the 
artwork but will also be using the gallery and the immediate vicinity to gather photographic resources. We will 
be encouraging students to accompany us, as the work produced could be a valuable resource in their NEA 
portfolios. 

Departure Time: 09:00  Approx. return time: 16:00 

Total Cost: £10.30 

This includes: Return coach travel  

Payment Plan: One off payment. 

Payment Options: 

Parent Pay - Ensure payment is completed and you receive a confirmation email. 

Cheque/Cash – Request a barcode from pri-finance@pri.318education.co.uk. This can be taken to any PayPoint 

outlet. Payment can take up to 48 hours to show on Parent Pay. 

PPI Student - If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding and you would like to use it to help offset the 

cost of the trip please contact Lizzie Robey.   

If your child is in receipt of FSM and requires a packed lunch on the trip, please contact Lizzie on pri-

info@pri.318education.co.uk to order the lunch.  Owing to Natasha’s Law we have to ensure that each student’s 

lunch is ordered directly by them or their parent/carer. 

 

Other Information:  Students will need to bring either a packed lunch and a drink, their sketchbook and drawing 

materials. School uniform to be worn with suitable shoes and a waterproof coat as students will be walking 

between the galleries.  

Payment Deadline: Friday 8th November 2024 

Important: Please adhere to the payment deadline to allow time for attendance lists and other administrative 

tasks to be completed. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Joao 

Head of Art 

The Priory School 
Headteacher:  A Pope BA (Hons) PGCE MA 
Longden Road, Shrewsbury,  
Shropshire, SY3 9EE 
 
01743 284000 
Pri-info@pri.318education.co.uk  

www.tpstrust.co.uk 
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